
Earlier this month, the Uttar Pradesh
government approved a rapid rail corridor that

will connect the Noida International Airport
(NIA) with Delhi and other areas of the

National Capital Region (NCR). The proposed
route will extend from the Ghaziabad rapid rail

station on the Delhi-Meerut line.


